

Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Better Never Stops

15th November 2019

Dear Parents & Carers,

Welcome to the end of a wintery week! I hope it has treated you well especially now the cold weather appears to be upon us. I even saw my first Father Christmas hat this week...

Diary Dates

Thursday 21st November: Pelican Class assembly (9.10m); Open Day (for parents seeking a place in Reception in September 2020; 9.30am, 1.30pm & 6.00pm) And beyond...

Thursday 28th November: Lobster Class assembly (9.10am)

<u>Bagels – Can you help?!</u>

You may well be aware that we are currently able to offer the children a nutritious bagel every day in school. They are provided by Magic Breakfasts and all of them are entirely free for both us and the children, which is fantastic. However, we are in need of some help in preparing them each morning, which involves heating the bagels from frozen, buttering them and sending them off to class. In total it takes 30-45 minutes for two people to do this each morning. If you are willing to help at all, we can offer you a food hygiene qualification (as well as a wonderful sense of well-being!). Please let me or the school office know if you are able to help.

Winter Clothing

Please can you make sure the children have warm winter coats in school every day, and hats, gloves and scarves when things are particularly chilly. Many thanks.

Remembrance Sunday

Thank you so much to everyone who represented the school at St. Leonard's Church Remembrance Service and Newhaven Remembrance Service last Sunday. You did an absolutely fantastic job and we are very proud of you all.

If you require any further information, please contact the school office.

I hope you all enjoy your weekends.

Yours sincerely,













Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher











